
 

 September 6, 2023 

 

Notice on Service Provisions due to the Approach of Typhoon No.13 

 

Thank you for your continued support and using Sunny Maid Service. 

 

Japanese weather officials announced the possibility of heavy rain due to the typhoon 

approaching to the Kanto Regions. There may be a delay in the starting time of the service 

from September 8th through September 10th, or we may ask for your cooperation to change 

the schedule depending on the weather condition. 

 

We will try our best to provide the service on schedule, but in case of the influence of the 

weather and transportation we may make a safety-first decision. We apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause.  

 

Thank you for your understanding. 


